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Questionnaire Reminder 
Children who will still be in our Nursery in September 2017 are reminded to return their completed 
questionnaires regarding the government’s proposed 30 hours before TUESDAY 7th MARCH 2017. 
Year 2 are reminded to return their Transition Questionnaire which was sent out last week before 

FRIDAY 10th MARCH 2017.  Thank you. 

 
 
We have been carefully considering a number of ways to improve our offer to parents and 
children and the following idea is based on a desire to improve the transition from home to school 
and back again at the end of the day. We would like to open the doors into classes at 8.50am to 
allow parents ten minutes of flexible time before the doors close at 9am. In year two, we would 
operate a one way system that would allow parents to walk up to the classrooms with their 
children if they wished. This would provide time for parents and teachers to communicate 
informally. At the end of the day we would like to open the doors at 3.20pm in order to allow 
parents to collect children from the Infant school first before collecting older siblings from the 
Junior school. We are proposing that this change will take place at the beginning of the summer 
term (18th April 2017 onwards) but are open to ideas. We have been in contact with FISH and they 
are able to accommodate the alteration. Please be assured that we are interested in your views 
about this proposal and would welcome your comments 

FEDERATION NEWS 
  

 

 

Our Federation 

celebrated World Book 

Day together TODAY  

(3rd March). The Infant 

and Junior classes 

paired up and read 

together to share our 

favourite books. Thank 

you parents for all the 

support with the 

amazing costumes! 

The children looked 

fantastic. 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/


                              Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 

Library Replenish                                                               
Just a reminder that the school  library is  closed  for the rest of this term. This is so we can set up and install 
Junior Librarian. 
Please can you make sure children  return any borrowed books ASAP.                  Thank you 

 
Food Technology 
We ask for a donation to contribute towards the cost of cooking ingredients as set out below. 
Year 1 and Year 2 : £3 per term please, to cover the cost of cooking ingredients. 
Reception: £5 per term please, to cover cooking ingredients and  the cost of their Friday snack (toast and 
preserves) . 
 

Change of Venue 
Fit-Trition classes  for parents will continue to be held every Monday morning in 
the Magnolia Room (in the Health Centre - access via main gate and then 
across the playground) this term instead of  the School Canteen.  
 

Kents Cavern                                              
All Year 1 children will be visiting Kents Cavern in Torquay on Tuesday 28th March.  Please  
make sure your child has paid and signed a permission slip in advance. 
 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers  
We are grateful for any Active Kids vouchers you can 
bring in. The more we collect, the more equipment we 
can get! We are able to exchange vouchers for a 
wonderful range of equipment for the school. 

 

  

Dates for the diary: 
 

               

Nursery Consultations (in the Family Room) 

14th, 15th, 16th and 17th March 9.30-3.00pm 

(remember to sign the list for an 

appointment)  

 

16
th

 March  - Pre St Patrick Day Lunch  

24th March  - Red Nose Day 

28th March -  Year 1 Trip to Kents Cavern 

28th March  - Wild West Cowboy Lunch  

31st March  - Last day of term 

 

Easter Holiday 

The School re-opens again on  

Tuesday 18th April  2017 .  

 

 

Don’t forget!  

 
Red Nose Day  24th March 2017 

Comic Relief is our Federation fundraising 
event this term so please help us to raise 

some money towards this good cause.  
Choose something red to wear on Friday 24th  

March and make a donation. 
 


